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DEC 11 1988

V. A. Medical Center License No. 24-00144-05
ATTN: John Carson Docket No. 030-02267

Medical Center Director
915 North Grand Boulevard
St. Louis MO 63125

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 7,1990, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the violations identified in our letter dated
October 11, 1990.

In view of the additional information provided in your letter, we egree with
your conclusion that Item No.1.B of our October 11, 1990 letter did not
constitute a violation.

We will adjust our records to reflect that no violation of regulatory
requirements occurred with respect to Item No.1.B of our letter.

Your corrective action associated with Items 1.A and 2 will be reviewed during
future inspections.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely.
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Nuclear Materials Safety
Section 2
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cc: James W. Fletcher, M.D.,

Veterans Administration
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